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I believe that bypassing Senate Bill 91 it will have a very positive impact on the community lessening the driving on
 suspended offenses and DUIs it will also give people a chance to get their licenses back after completing treatment
 program and by getting their license back I believe it will give them that much more incentive to continue to stay
 sober also I believe that with having a interlock on the ignition will have great effect so people can't drive drunk.
 When you lose your drivers license for a lifetime it's like having your wings cut off you lose your freedoms to fly a
 lifetime is a very long time it's for ever and I believe after rehabilitation that people should have another chance
 especially with the interlock and going threw an extensive program such as wellness court. I am for SB 91.
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